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The healthcare industry is woefully under-staffed, which is leading to a crisis of care, 

specifically for mental health.  This resolution creates a path toward a better 

compensated model that could potentially lead to better resources for the 

mentally/developmentally challenged.  It also potentially allows for differentiation 

between healthcare workers and other less skilled workers, such that the healthcare 

industry might attract a better quality of worker capable of providing a higher level of 

service. 


